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Mr. Dwayne Humphrey 

The students in Mr. Humphrey’s class receive a world-class education at Turkey 
Foot Middle School. Mr. Humphrey is a life-long learner. He is always 
participating with new learning and sees the benefit for this learning as he applies 
it to his classroom. If an idea is discussed, Mr. Humphrey is researching and 
finding out how we could utilize it in our school – not just his classroom. He is 
committed to the professional growth of all in our school. Exceptional knowledge 
of content, data driven student success, well respected among colleagues in the 
district and throughout the community…for all of these reasons and more, Mr. 
Dwayne Humphrey is the winner of the C3 Outstanding Educators in the Northern 
Kentucky/Greater Cincinnati region. Mr. Humphrey will officially receive this 
award on February 13 at Xavier University. 
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